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26 August 2010 
 

Dear AFAS Members and Potential Participants, 
 

INVITATION TO ATTEND INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON 
UNDERWATER ACOUSTICS FOR SUSTAINABLE FSHERIES IN ASIA, 14-16 
DECEMBER 2010  
 

The Asian Fisheries Acoustic Society (AFAS) in collaboration with the Department of 

Fisheries Malaysia is pleased to invite you to attend the International Conference on 

Underwater Acoustic for Sustainable Fisheries in Asia to be held from 14-16 December 

2010 in Penang, Malaysia. This conference will offers a forum for acoustic scientist, 

researchers, manufacturers, software developers and students exchange of knowledge, 

skills and technology related to the underwater acoustics for fisheries and marine faunas.  

 

Please note that you need to cover all travel expenses by yourself. We hope that you may 

attend this conference to present new ideas or to share updates on your findings and 

research on underwater acoustics related issues. 

 

Please visit our website for further detail information.  

(http://www.hucc.hokudai.ac.jp/~a11197/meeting/Penang/AFAS2010) 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if I may be of assistance in any way, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
             
Professor Dr Kohji Iida 
Chairman 
Asian Fisheries Acoustics Society 

http://www.hucc.hokudai.ac.jp/%7Ea11197/meeting/Penang/AFAS2010

